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February 13, 2015

Via Hand Delivery and Electronic Mail ~i-pUC FEB13’15 FM 2~1~i
Ms. Debra A. Howland, Executive Director
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301

Re: DE 15- Petition ofNH-Big Island Co. For a License to Construct and
Maintain Cables and Pipelines Beneath State Waters and Lands

Dear Ms. Howland:

Enclosed please find an original and six copies of the above-captioned Petition and
attachments filed on behalf of NH-Big Island Co. A full sized set of construction plans is also
submitted with this filing.

As indicated in the Petition, NH-Big Island Co. respectfully requests expedited review of
this Petition so that construction for this project can occur this spring - a time when public
activity on Lake Winnipesaukee is reduced and when other natural resource communities are not
as susceptible to disturbance and noise.

Please contact me if there are any questions about this filing. Thank you for your
assistance.

Very truly yours

Susan S. Geiger

Enclosures
cc: Office of Consumer Advocate (Electronic Mail only)
Mr. Randy Knepper (Electronic Mail only)
Mr. Robert Wyatt (Electronic Mail only)
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